
March 19, 2018 
Middle School Board Report 
 
 

1. Middle School staff had inservice on March 12th where we continued preparation for 
Midmester 2018.  Staff are excited and ready for this experience with students.  You are 
encouraged to attend March 26th- April 13th.  We are planning for a presentation 
showcase night on April 13th from 4-6pm at the Middle School. 

 
2. Middle School Musical was 3/15 and 3/16.  Thanks to all of the hard work put in by our 

students as well as Mrs. Cantu and Mrs. Remmen. 
 

3. Our students began Iowa Assessments today and we look forward to seeing the 
improvement of our students from last year.  Each student has participated in goal 
setting for each test and our focus is on individual student growth.  We also have set 
goals of improvement for our building hoping to earn an extra incentive at the end of the 
year. 

 
4. Parade of Bands was March 6th.  It was great to see all of the progress our students 

have made over the year.  The combined piece was awesome having over 200 students 
playing together at all levels.  Great job Mr. and Mrs. Adam! 

 
5.  Parent/Teacher Conference Results: 

MIDDLE SCHOOL PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCE RESULTS 2017-2018 
 

SECOND SEMESTER CONFERENCES (FEBRUARY 27 & March 1) 
 

# of students #attended % attended Previous Year 
% attended 

5th Grade 66 55 83% 
 
6th Grade 76 64 84% 79% 
 
7th Grade 75 58 77% 82% 
 
8th Grade 54 41 76% 79% 


